
Housing and Technical Resources
Executive Director Jim Hayton

Council Offices, Almada Street, Hamilton ML3 0AQ  Telephone: 01698 454921  Fax: 01698 454290
Email: margaret.hogg@southlanarkshire.gsx.gov.uk

Memo
Our ref: MHTo: Paul Manning

Head of Finance Services Your ref:
If calling ask for: Margaret Hoggcc:
Phone: 01698 454921

From: Margaret Hogg
Finance Advisor
(Housing and Technical Resources)

Date: 6 October 2009

Subject: Budget Scrutiny Query – Care of Gardens

In response to your memo (dated 5 October 2009), please find below the additional information
requested in relation to the split of expenditure on the Care of Gardens scheme between owner
occupiers and council house tenants:

% of
Estimated

Annual
Cost

Tenants 45%
Owner Occupiers 55%
Total Care of Gardens Scheme 100%

If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.
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